Chiles, Pam (UTC)

From: Jeanne DeMund <jcdemund@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 6:05 PM

To: Records Management (UTC); Danner, Dave (UTC); Gafken, Lisa (ATG)

Subject: UE 200304 (ELECTRIC) Comments - Request PSE IRP Review Include Energize Eastside North

Segment Transmission Line Project

Categories: PC

External Email
Dear Sir/Madam

PSE has been unresponsive to IRP requirements that transmission planning be part of the IRP process. The excuse that
Energize Eastside is under legal challenge has recently been removed, by CENSE withdrawing its appeal in early
February. No permit application has yet been completed for the Energize Eastside North Segment Project nor is it under
legal challenge. The Energize Eastside Project was promised an IRP technical review several times over the past 3 years,
only to have PSE remove it from, or not include it in the agenda. This is extremely frustrating to IRP members,
interested PSE customers, and shows bad faith on PSE’s part. PSE has spent over $80 million of taxpayer money on this
project, totally without technical review through IRP. It is time to include the Energize Eastside North Segment as part of
the IRP review as required by Washington State law.

Sincerely,
Jeanne DeMund

2811 Mountain View Ave. N.
Renton, WA 98056



